
What are customers encouraged to do?
Separate food scraps, food-soiled paper and yard debris from recycling and trash, and place in your green 
collection cart. 

Currently, organics recycling containers are serviced bi-weekly. Weekly organics pick-up is 
anticipated to begin this summer. Weekly servicing is planned to minimize potential odors and 
enhance service quality.

Tips for Easier Sorting Organics: Use your own containers or a kitchen pail to 
collect your food scraps in your home. Empty directly into your green organics 
cart or use a paper bag to collect your compost and place the bag and all into 
the green organics cart. Use shredded paper to line your containers or carts to 
help soak up liquids and odors.

California Required Organics Recycling 
City of Lodi

Contact Waste Management at 209-369-8274 or visit  
sanjoaquinvalley.wm.com to get started preparing for SB 1383.

SB 1383‘s intent is to reduce organic materials going to the land ill, decreasing 
greenhouse gas emissions. This helps you and your community.

Food Scraps Food Soiled Paper Landscape Debris

No trash, plastic, glass, metal, treated wood, 
hazardous waste, diapers, pet waste, rocks, dirt 
or palm leaves.

What is it?
Beginning in 2022, Senate Bill 1383 encourages all California businesses, multifamily 
complexes and residences to sort food scraps, food-soiled paper, and yard debris from 
trash and recycling, and subscribe to compost collection service. By 2024 City’s will 
be required to enforce these practices by ordinance. This initial mailer is intended to 
provide our customers with information regarding SB 1383 so you can be prepared for 
this new requirement. Additional customer outreach will be forthcoming to assist in this 
transition. While this requirement is new, Waste Management is currently prepared to 
accommodate organics recycling. 

For more information, visit California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery 
(CalRecycle) website at www.calrecycle.ca.gov/organics/slcp/


